The Northwest Regional Arthritis Center is working with the Heartland Health Worksite Wellness and/or Health Improvement Program called the Wellness Connections.  They are adding the CDSMP, Walk with Ease, AF Exercise, AF Aquatic, Arthritis Toolkits and Tai Chi to their wellness education program list.  Employees will have the opportunity to earn 50 points for the series.  They will earn 20 points for program participation and another 30 points for completing the goal of the programs such as attending 5 out of 6 classes in the CDSMP.  The NWRAC verifies participation & attendance.  Wellness Connection sends out e-mail blast weekly to employees with a list of program offerings.  Employees accumulate points they can use for prizes that are dispersed quarterly and if they receive 1000 points in a year you are considered an Ambassador & receive a $250 check at an Ambassador reception.  Employees can log on the computer & track progress & report community involvement, exercise, screening, and etc.  

Heartland Health employees over 3200 employees and is the biggest employer in NWMO.  As of December 31, 2010, 81% of Heartland caregivers participated in a screening.    

To emphasize the importance of Wellness screening and early detection and prevention, all caregivers and spouses that were enrolling in Heartland’s health insurance in 2011 were required to complete a Wellness screening.  

An expanded Health Coaching program developed for caregivers and spouses with 5 or more risk factors was also implemented with 38% of those qualifying opting into the program.  This program offers support to assist member in reaching their lifestyle improvement goals, by addressing barriers and offering tailored support.  NWRAC is going to develop program & disease specific handouts for health coaching and provide in-service about programs.  We will also be offering single focus classes 3 times a day on May 21 (participants also receive point for going to the single focus classes).    
Heartland provides Wellness discounts on insurance premiums to caregivers that do not use tobacco products and meet BMI requirements.  BMI discounts will be expanded to spouses in 2012, and will mirror same reductions as caregivers to qualify for discounted premiums.  Reasonable alternative is available to caregivers who don not meet BMI requirements or use tobacco products.  Caregivers can still receive the discounted rates by working out in the Wellness Center three times a week or participate in exercise classes.
Number of caregivers & spouses using wellness center in 2010 was 1450

Total number of wellness center visits for 2010 was 66,070

Personal training visit for 2010 was 3892

Participation continues to grow at a rapid rate & due to the increased demand a second site will be opening later this spring.  

